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New Study at UHN: Improving the Clinical Learning Environment 
 
Do you want to participate in a study about the clinical learning environment at UHN?  
 
This study will focus on policies and procedures related to students and trainees involved in a 
serious safety event at UHN.  You don’t have to have any experience with a serious safety event 
yourself. The researchers are more interested in what students and trainees think about the 
procedures that are in place, how they learn about these policies, and what all of this might mean 
for how clinical learning environments are set-up. 
 
What is involved? If interested, you would be invited to participate in an interview.  
Who is conducting the research? Paula Rowland, a Research Scientist at The Wilson Centre.  
How can you get involved? . If you are interested in this study, please contact Dr. Paula 
Rowland directly. Her contact information is: 
 

Paula Rowland, PhD 
Scientist, Wilson Centre 
200 Elizabeth Street 1ES-565 
Toronto, Ontario M5G-2C4 
e-mail: paula.rowland@uhn.ca 
or paula.rowland@utoronto.ca 

 
Please feel free to forward this information to anyone you think may be interested in this 

study. 
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